Be safe, be kind.
Listen and think a lot.
Be your best!’

The Extra Perryfield Post

An Amazing Night!

Last night, 20 of our
fantastic Year 2 chil-
dren bravely went to
sing at the Boswells
‘Celebration _of music’
concert. This involved
children from The
Boswells school from
Year 7 to Year 11.
Our children were giv-
en the opportunity to
sing in front of a huge
audience and along-
side the older stu-
dents. It was wonder-
ful to see so many
parents and siblings in
the audience support-
ing their children.

| would like to thank
Mrs White for making
these fantastic school
links with Mr Hardaker
the Head of music at
The Boswells School
and bringing the two
school communities
together for the bene-
fit of the children. In
addition, | would like
to thank Mrs Bacon,
Mrs Etheridge and
Miss Newland for giv-
ing up their time to
accompany the chil-
dren.

The Boswells staff
were extremely im-
pressed with our sing-
ing and behaviour and
have already invited
us back again!

Our children were able
to see older students
playing in an orchestra,
playing electric guitars,
drums, singing and
dancing. What a super
opportunity! The feed-
back from parents and
staff so far has been
that our Year 2 children
were definitely the high-
light of the first half.

Finally | would like to
say a big ‘thank you’ to
all the super year 2 chil-
dren who attended this
musical event. The at-
mosphere was electric,
the children’s behaviour
was outstanding and
the concert was out of
this world!

| would like to wish each
and everyone of you a
happy summer holiday.

MORE PHOTOS CAN
BE FOUND ON THE
WEBSITE

Perryfields Infant School

20th July 2017
Dates for your diary...

21 July—Last Day of
term (Summer holi-
days)

4 Sept—Non-pupil
day—staff training

5 Sept—Yr 1 & 2 chil-
dren start back at
school.

5-7 Sept—Home Vis-
its for the new chil-
dren

8 Sept—Foundation
Stage children start
half days.

15 Sept—Year 2 par-
ents/carers to ‘meet
the teacher’ at
2.30pm

22 Sept—Year 1 par-
ents/carers to ‘meet
the teacher’ at
2.30pm

29 Sept—The BIG
COFFEE MORNING
(Macmillan Coffee
Morning)—Details to
follow.

29 Sept—2.30pm
Foundation Stage
parents/carers to
‘meet the teacher’.

6 October—FIPS
meeting 2pm (details
to follow)




Goodbye Year Twos

Well, what can | say. The end of
Year 2 assembly was absolutely
fabulous. The final song, When |
Grow Up' is always an emotional
song. All of the children have
worked extremely hard through-
out the year and thoroughly de-
serve a rest. The children have
persevered when things have
been tough, been creative in their
learning and are happy, sociable
and polite. It has been a privi-
lege to see them through the
start of their learning journey and
| wish them all the very best in
the future. Keep reaching for the
stars and remember to keep
'helping each other to learn and
grow’.

g | 7 s e
'3

Page 2



